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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to those parents and carers who were able to attend Monday’s RSE draft policy consultation 

meeting. To enable all parents/carers to have the opportunity to give their feedback, we are making 

the draft policy available electronically via the link below.  

 

https://bourneabbeyprimary.co.uk/policies/ 

 

Once you have had time to read the policy, we would warmly welcome your thoughts and feedback via 

the questionnaire on the link below by Monday 18th March.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xxzErRuzFY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you, like us, will see the materials in Jigsaw as educationally sound and beneficial to our 

children, helping to safeguard them now and in the future.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Houghton 

Acting Head of School 
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